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Letter from our President: Lynda Thompson 
 

Spring is finally upon us!  We hope you and your families are enjoying the weather and 
great activities that Florida provides.  Foster Parents can obtain a free Family Annual 
Pass for the state parks.  Please take advantage of this great opportunity. 
Licensed Family Foster Homes - Families operating a licensed family foster home are 
eligible to receive an annual free Family Annual Entrance Pass (must be licensed by 
the Florida Department of Children and Families). 
 

During April every year we recognize Child Abuse Prevention Month as we work to-
gether to support children and families in need.  Those of us on the frontlines work 
together to support the children under our care.  Statistics show that 58% (or 2/3) of 
the 1.8 million children who received prevention services in 2021 received services 
such as family preservation, family support or foster care.  It is more important than 
ever that we work together as a team to support our children in care. 
 

Our Association is working hard to provide our Foster Parents and Caregivers a great 

Conference this year!  We have fabulous speakers and a diverse set of trainings to 

choose from.  We look forward to seeing you in June at the Education Conference! 

Don’t miss out! 

Be sure to book your 

hotel room at the  

Signia by Hilton          

Orlando Bonnet Creek 

by Saturday, May 13! 

Limited Sponsor & Vendor    

Opportunities are still available.   

Email Michele at 

Michele@FloridaFAPA.org for 

more details, today! 
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Www.floridafapa.org 

YOUR LOGO HERE 

Join or Renew Your Membership to Florida FAPA 

Every licensed foster parent, relative, non-relative and adoptive caregiver in the state of 
Florida is automatically entitled to the benefits provided by Florida FAPA. Some of these 
benefits include mini conferences offered each quarter in various parts of the state or 
online, participation in Children’s Week in Tallahassee where we advocate for the families 
we serve, and an annual educational conference attended by more than 300 foster and 
adoptive parents!                 

               

A dues-paid member is eligible to vote on issues and concerns and to participate in the   
election process. It also provides support for an agency that is working around the clock for 
you and your family. 
 

Our Membership year will now run from July 1 though June 30, so be on the lookout for an 

invoice via email to be able to pay your Membership Dues online or Visit FloridaFapa.org to 

join as a new member today!  

Follow us on Facebook  

@FloridaFAPA 

 

And on Instagram 

floridafapa 
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HERE 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS AND PARTNERS 


